
T9 TL;DR

THE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION HAS 
PROPOSED NEW TITLE IX REGULATIONS AND WE 

HAVE TILL JANUARY 28TH TO SUBMIT PUBLIC 
COMMENT. 

 
WRITE YOUR COMMENT WITH THE TITLE IX 

STUDENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE IN 
THE BUSH ROOM (10-105). WE WILL HAVE 

SNACKS, MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THE NEW 
REGULATIONS, AND THEIR POTENTIAL IMPACT.

 
PLEASE BRING YOUR COMPUTER! 

 
VISIT T9TLDR.MIT.EDU FOR MORE

INFORMATION 
 
 

COMMENT WRITING EVENT

1/22/19

BUSH ROOM 10-105

4:30-7:30PM


